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April 22, 2003

Transmittal No. 780

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals
445 Twelfth Street S.W.
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

Dear Ms. Dortch:

 The accompanying tariff material, issued by Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT), and
bearing FCC No. 35 Access Service, is sent to you for filing in compliance with the
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. This filing is made
pursuant to Special Permission Number 03 – 045 of the FCC.  This filing is scheduled to
become effective April 23, 2003 as indicated on the following Check Sheets:

Tariff FCC NO.                    Check Sheet No.

                                               35           364th Revised Page 1
          115th Revised Page 1.1

           On  April 9, 2003, CBT filed Transmittal No. 779 to become effective on
April 24, 2003. In Transmittal No. 779 CBT sought to recover the costs for
Thousands Block Number Pooling (TBNP).  Per Commission Rules, CBT proposed
a change to the End-User Common Line (EUCL) charge.

With this filing CBT proposes to withdraw its Thousands Block Number Pooling
cost recovery revisions filed in Transmittal No. 779 prior to the April 24, 2003 effective
date.  CBT proposes to restore the prior effective page.



The original letter, completed FCC Form 159, and a check for $695.00 to pay the
required filing fee were sent to Mellon Bank, Pittsburgh, PA via Federal Express on
April 21 2003.

Please date stamp and return the enclosed duplicate of this letter to acknowledge
its receipt.  Questions concerning this Transmittal should be directed to Mike Bishop at
the above address, by phone at (513) 397-1231, or by fax at (513) 723-9815.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Gary Peddicord

Gary Peddicord
Director -Operations and Regulatory
Cincinnati Bell Telephone

  Attachments


